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Justification for Change in Grantee Code 
 
 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
Hewlett Packard Company is in the process of splitting to two separate companies. 
 
One will be called HP Inc, and the other will be called Hewlett Packard Enterprises. 
 
The Grantee Code B94 will be moving to the HP Inc side, even though some products will remain with Hewlett Packard Enterprises. 
 
We currently also own Grantee Code RTP. 
 
We will be changing the Grantee Code B94 to RTP for the following products: 
 
B94MRLBB1301 
B94MRLBB1401 
B94MRLBB1402 
B94MRLBB1403 
B94RSVLC1103 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
John Czyzewicz 
Hewlett Packard Company 
Principal Regulatory Engineer 


